From:

Hall Janet

Sent:

26 October 2004 12:24

To:

'Baxter Clare'

Subject:

Trust statement - UTV Insight programme

Importance:

High



PR624.DOC

Claire

Attached is a statement we have issued to four local papers a few minutes ago.

We have had further questions from Denzil McDaniel and some from Adrian Mullan at Ulster Herald. These are in addition to other enquiries I advised you about from Tyrone Con and Fermanagh Herald.

I am sure you will have been advised of article in Derry Journal this morning which refers to UTV programme and calls for a public enquiry. This has featured this morning on Q101 news programmes.

Will keep you posted of anything else. The local papers this week will make interesting reading.

Best wishes.

Janet

Janet Hall Communications/public affairs manager Sperrin Lakeland Trust Trust Headquarters Tyrone and Fermanagh Hospital Omagh, Co Tyrone

Tel: Fax:

www.sperrin-lakeland.org <a href="http://www.sperrin-lakeland.org/">http://www.sperrin-lakeland.org/</a>

269